
Trader Joe's Chicken, Lentil & Caramelized Onion
Pilaf Recall, Feb. 2, 2024

Feb. 2: Trader Joe's is recalling their Chicken, Lentil & Caramelized Onion Pilaf due to potential
presence of foreign material. This product was sold at Trader Joe's grocery stores.

Product(s) affected: Trader Joe’s Chicken, Lentil & Caramelized Onion Pilaf (SKU# 75473)

What to do if you have the product(s): Throw it away or return it to any Trader Joe's for a full
refund. If you have questions regarding this recall, contact Trader Joe's Customer Relations at
(626) 599-3817 or via their product feedback form.

https://www.traderjoes.com/home/announcements?category=recalls&id=991663544
https://www.traderjoes.com/home/contact-us/product-feedback

